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Date: Friday, 24 June 2016 2:53:01 PM

Hi there

Just writing to voice my opposition to Rob Pyne's proposed Abortion legislation. I feel that
 abortion laws should not be relaxed, and that doing so would make things worse.

To my knowledge, the Hon Cameron Dick stated in Parliament question time that failed
 abortions had occurred on 27 babies in Queensland, and the babies were simply left to die. I
 think that's horrific, and that this legislation should not be passed.

Thanks for your time,

Mathew White
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